
Dear Editor, 

 

Dr Stephen Petrou (Department of Emergency Medicine, Good Samaritan Hospital 

Medical Center, New York, NY 11795, United States), co-author of the invited review 

“Global Burden of Severe Infections Due to Carbapenem-Resistant Pathogens in 

Intensive Care Unit” is a Native English Speaker. His contribution is well identified in 

the Author's Contribution section.  

 

Best regards, 

Marco Fiore, MD 

 

 

 


